

GASB Survey on Pension PIR - Deadline Extended

In response to concerns from stakeholders over the timing of the survey, we have extended the deadline for the survey from *Monday, December 19, 2022* to **Friday, January 20, 2023**. If you already have responded, thank you for taking the time to share your views with the GASB.

The survey is part of the Pension PIR process that, in part, will help the Board (1) determine whether the Statements are accomplishing their stated purpose, (2) evaluate the Statements' implementation and continuing compliance costs and related benefits, and (3) obtain feedback to improve the standards-setting process. (Further information about the research effort can be found on the **dedicated page on the GASB website.**)

The survey generally should take about one to two hours to complete due to the complexity of the pension standards. It can be accessed by clicking here.

Because of the length of the survey, it is recommended that you review the survey before responding. You can download it in its entirety from the first page of the survey. You also can save your survey answers once you have started the survey and return to complete it later.

Again, thank you in advance for your feedback, which is vital to the GASB's efforts to improve accounting and financial reporting.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jialan Su (jsu@gasb.org), Supervising Project Manager.

GASB Website

